Dallas County
Fire Marshal’s Office
500 Elm Street, Suite 0500, Dallas, Texas 75202
Main: 214.653.7970 Fax: 214.653.6372

DATE: June 26, 2025

TO: Chief Hickson, Hutchins Fire & Rescue

FROM: Robert De Los Santos — Chief — Dallas County Fire Marshal
REF: Renewal Contracts for Fire & Ambulance Protection

Chief,

It is time to renew the interlocal service agreements between the City of Hutchins, Texas and Dallas County,
Texas. Attached you will find the contracts for the Fire and Ambulance Protection of the unincorporated
areas adjacent to your city. After your review, please forward these to your Mayor and City Council for a
resolution approving said contracts. The renewal date is October 1, 2025, and runs for a three-year period,
as identified within the documents. There is one main change to this year’s contracts, in that we have
increased the run amounts for both fire and ambulance responses. We hope that the increases will meet
your approval.

Attached to each document is an area response map of the assigned county district. Also, attached is one
extra copy of the response map for your department. Please leave the maps that are attached to each
document for the official record. Upon completion of your city resolution and mayor’s signature, please
notify me and we will have them picked up. From that point they must go before the Dallas County
Commissioners Court for their approval. A copy of the fully signed contract will be returned to you
immediately thereafter.

We thank you and your department for your continued assistance in covering the assigned portions of
unincorporated Dallas County adjacent to your city. If you have any questions, please contact me at
214/653-7970.

Respectfully,




